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SWOSU International Students Present
Check for St. Vincent de Paul Chapter
04.20.2011

 
The Southwestern International Student Association on the Weatherford campus
recently presented a check for $200 to the Weatherford chapter of St. Vincent de Paul.
Accepting for the charity that offers help to individuals in need is SWOSU instructor
Laura Endicott (third from left). The SISA raised the funds from sales of tickets to
the club’s annual spring banquet. Making the presentation were members (from left)
Subodh Katiwada of Nepal and Claudia Nkeih and Mbiminah Nkeih, both of Cameroon.
Faculty sponsor of SISA is Professor David Hertzel.


